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   ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
 Athens, 26 November 2024 

 

 

It has come to the attention of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission that certain 

webpages which allegedly advertise that they offer educational programmes to potential 

investors (for a fee) regarding investments in financial instruments are being used to attract 

interested parties by misleading them, in order to convince them to invest in fraudulent 

online securities trading platforms.   

 

The Hellenic Capital Market Commission recommends that investors be particularly careful 

and not share any personal information with persons unknown to them. 
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